
 

 

Thursday 26th November 2020     

Election for Cypress School Multi Academy Council 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We wrote to you on Tuesday 17th November2020 to invite nominations for the vacancy for a parent multi 
academy council member.  
 
We are delighted to say that there has been a good response and there are two candidates for the 
vacancy. This means we must now hold a ballot.  
 
Attached to this letter is:  
 
 a ballot paper with the names of the candidates (in alphabetical order)  

 a copy of the personal statements from the candidates who are Alison Marcroft and Beverly Nutter 
 
Each parent / carer can submit one ballot paper, regardless of the number of children they have attending 
the school. As indicated on the ballot paper you should vote by marking an X alongside the name of the 
parent / carer you support.  
 
Once you have marked the ballot paper you should put it in the ballot box / post box, which can be found 
opposite the entrance to Little Cypress at the lower site and at the school gate at the upper site. Your 
ballot paper should be returned by Friday 4th December 2020 4pm (six school days from the date of 
this letter). If it is not possible for you to vote in person, please return to the following address: 
cypadmin@pegasusacademytrust.org 
 
The election will be decided by a simple majority of votes cast. In the event of a tie, lots will be drawn.  
 
When the election has been completed we will let you know the outcome. If in the meantime you have any 
queries, please let Georgina Roberts know.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Head Teacher  
 

 

 

Nicola Carpenter and Georgina Roberts (Heads of Schools) 
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